
	
  
	
  
Office of the Bursar 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Bank Officer, 
 
Fairfield University accepts International wire payments only through Flywire.  Please process the 
student payment via the Flywire information provided to you by the student. 
 
 
Office of the Bursar 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
___________________________________________________________________________________________ 
1073	
  North	
  Benson	
  Road,	
  Fairfield,	
  CT	
  06824-­‐5195	
   	
   	
  	
   203-­‐254-­‐4000	
   	
   www.fairfield.edu 


